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STANDARD CHARTERED PLC 

CONFIRMS THE APPOINTMENT DATE OF  
ITS NEW GROUP CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER 

 
Further to the announcement on 31 August 2023 that Diego De Giorgi will succeed Andy 
Halford as Standard Chartered PLC’s (the “Company”) Group Chief Financial Officer 
(“GCFO”), the Company announces that regulatory approvals have been received and 
Diego will join the Board of Standard Chartered PLC as GCFO with effect from 3 January 
2024.  
 
Andy will step down from the Board and as GCFO on 2 January 2024 and will continue 
as a Senior Adviser to the Group until his retirement on 31 August 2024.  
 
END  
 
 
 
For further information, please contact:  
 
Shaun Gamble  
Group Media Relations  
Tel: +44 (0) 7500 826 143 
 
Gregg Powell  
Group Head of Investor Relations  
Tel: +44 (0) 20 7885 5172  
 
 
Standard Chartered  
We are a leading international banking group, with a presence in 52 of the world’s most 
dynamic markets and serving clients in a further 64. Our purpose is to drive commerce 
and prosperity through our unique diversity, and our heritage and values are expressed 
in our brand promise, here for good. 
 
Standard Chartered PLC is listed on the London and Hong Kong Stock Exchanges.  
 

For more stories and expert opinions please visit Insights at sc.com. Follow Standard 

Chartered on Twitter, LinkedIn, Instagram and Facebook. 


